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Comments: I am honestly shocked that the USFS would consider a policy that seems to hurt climbing so much.

Climbers have stepped up to be stewards of the land and support conservation in so many ways. Yes, there are

always bad apples but as a whole, the community is responsible and respectful of our natural lands. Considering

a policy like this to remove anchors would not only harm climbing, a legacy in many of our lands, but it would

create unsafe conditions for climbers. This would also be compounded by the haphazard way this policy will

surely be implemented. Please reconsider this policy and return the respect that climbers have for the USFS and

its lands.


